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This update is part of a series of communications to inform 
stakeholders about the 33rd & Talmage paving project. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:  Tracy Lindgren, 
Project Manager, City of Minneapolis, 612. 290.5898 
Or visit the project website:  
http://www.ci.minneapolis.mn.us/public-works 

TALMAGE AVENUE RECONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 
April 25 to May 2 
Schedule: 

1. Pavement removal and utility work will continue this week 
on the western portion of Talmage Avenue. 

2. Phase 2 removal work on Talmage Ave will begin on May 
1.  Phase 2 is roughly from Cre8it east to 33rd Ave. 

3. Utility work will continue through next week. 
4. Notification of temporary water service interruption on 

Talmage Ave will be sent on Friday, April 27.  Service 
interruption will occur beginning Monday, April 30 at 11:00 
pm and will be reinstated by start of business on Tuesday, 
May 1. 

 
Activities: 

1.  The project trailer will be relocate to 33rd Ave on April 25. 
2. The entire street will be removed from 29th St east to 

approximately the loading dock at Cre8it in this first phase 
of work. 

3. The gravel/soil layers present under the existing street will 
be the driving surface for property access during removal 
operations. 

4. Property owners will be contacted to ensure access during 
this removal phase. 

5. Property owners will be contacted by service providers 
regarding utility work that may affect natural gas and water 
service. 

 
 
 
 

Please follow all safety directions from 
construction personnel. 
 
All dates and construction activities are 
weather dependent. 


